
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Felix Richter appointed CEO of Marsden Maritime Holdings Ltd (MMH) 
 
 
The Board of Marsden Maritime Holdings Ltd is pleased to announce that Mr Felix 
Richter has been appointed as the new Chief Executive Officer of the Company. 
 
Felix has more than 17 years’ experience in management, leadership and civil 
engineering roles both within New Zealand and internationally.  He comes to Marsden 
Maritime Holdings after 10 years with WSP-Opus in Whangarei, where his most recent 
role was Manager: Civil and Structural.   
 
A Chartered Professional Engineer, holding a Bachelor of Engineering with Honours in 
Civil Engineering from the University of Technology in Dresden, Felix is also a certified 
Project Management Professional.  While with WSP-Opus, he led a number of significant 
civil projects in Northland for both industry and local government, while also 
contributing to business development and management.   
 
Board Chairman Sir John Goulter said, “We’re delighted to welcome Felix to the 
Company, bringing as he does a wealth of experience across the fields of engineering, 
commercial construction and project management, and environmental compliance.  At 
this stage in Marsden Maritime’s growth, where we are experiencing a very strong level 
of enquiry about business development at Marsden Point, these attributes are an 
excellent match, both now and for the future.” 
 
“Felix will join the Company in mid-August”, Sir John noted.     
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